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Santa is coming to Wee Care 

Santa will be visiting Wee Care Daycare 
and Preschool on Wednesday, December 
11th at 9am.  Santa will stay until all the 
children have had the opportunity to sit on 
his lap. Mr. Chad will be taking pictures.  
Parents are invited to come see their child 
visit with Santa and take their own 
pictures. 

 
Holiday Book Exchange 

We will be having our holiday parties on 
Friday, December 13th.  Please bring a 
wrapped book for your child to exchange. 

 
December themes 

   
  Week 1:  Mother Goose 
  Week 2:  Shapes 
  Week 3:  Christmas Around the World 
  Week 4:  Christmas 
  Week 5:  Winter 

       Illness Policy 
Please respect the other children, staff, and our efforts 
by keeping your children home when they have a 
contagious illness. These illnesses include:  
vomiting, fever of 101 degrees or above, diarrhea, 
pink eye, or anything else deemed contagious by your 
child’s physician.  We are always glad to have the 
children back to daycare once they are symptom and 
fever free without Tylenol/Motrin for 24 hours. 

 
 

 

 
SNOW POLICY 

If Fayette County Schools are closed or delayed 
due to SNOW or ICE, we will be delayed until 
8:00 am.  This usually allows enough time for 
the snow to melt and the roads to clear.  We 
want our teachers, parents, and children to arrive 
safely.  If roads do not seem safe by 8:00am or 
conditions become more hazardous, we will close 
for the day.  Delays and closing information will 
be broadcasted on TV channel 27 and Facebook. 

 
Rate Increase 

We will be increasing childcare weekly rates this 
year by $5. The rates will increase from $210 to 
$215 for infants and toddlers and from $195 to 
$200 for 2 yrs and up, and part time from $170 to 
$175. The first payment reflecting this amount 
will be due Friday, January 3rd.   

 
Wee Care Daycare and Preschool will be 
closed Tuesday, December 24, 
Wednesday, December 25th, and 
Thursday, December 26th for Christmas.  
We will also be closed Wednesday, 
January 1st, 2020 to celebrate the new year 

 
Breakfast 

If you wish for your child to have breakfast in the 
morning we are happy to provide that during our 
scheduled breakfast time from 8:00-8:30am.  If 

your child will be arriving later than 8:30am 
please make other arrangements for them to be 

fed prior to arriving at daycare.  


